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Agenda Item 
Item 4. E. - Authorize letter to MAWD regarding membership dues 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
MAWD has recently sent its annual request for payment of membership dues.  A letter to MAWD notifying them of the 

LMRWD Board's decision to not renew membership this year has been drafted and is attached for the Board's approval and 

authorization to execute the letter. 

Attachments 
Letter to Mary Texer, MAWD Board President dated February 17, 2021 

Recommended Action 
Motion to authorize execution of letter and send to MAWD 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 17, 2021 
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Home/Office: (763) 545-4659 
Cell: (763) 568-9522 

February 17, 2021 
 
 
Minnesota Association of Watershed District 
Mary Texer, President 
595 Aldine Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55104 
 
RE: Renewal of Membership 
 
Dear Ms. Texer, 
 
The Board of Managers of the Lower Minnesota River Watershed District 
(LMRWD) after much discussion and careful consideration has decided not to 
renew its membership in the Minnesota Association of Watershed Districts in 
2021. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jesse J. Hartmann 

President 

Lower Minnesota River Watershed District 


